SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Thursday, May 23, 2024



Announcements

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students! In our efforts to maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed. In addition, food deliveries to the campus for students are PROHIBITED. Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High School. Please make sure you have all of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the school day before leaving the house. Thank you for your support.



Sophomores and Juniors: Are you interested in a Firefighting career? Next year, Mt. SAC will offer a Fire Science course for B.P.U.S.D. students. Space is limited to 10 students only! See your counselor TODAY if you are interested. You must have a GPA of 3.0 to apply.

Attention Dons: S.V. Choirs are holding OPEN auditions for all groups. We are graduating out a lot of Seniors and actively recruiting new singers for next year! Choir is a great place to be a part of a group, make new friends and explore all types of music from around the world. If you did not sign up for choir, it's not too late! See Mrs. Brookey in the Choir Room, Room 419, during Brunch or Lunch for details.

Sports

No Games Today!

Athletics

Attention Dons! Calling all girls interested in joining the Volleyball team for the upcoming season: Tryouts are scheduled for TODAY from 3:45 to 6:00pm in the Gym. Whether you're a beginner or seasoned player, all skill levels are welcome! Bring your positive attitude and give it your best effort. Join our fantastic program on campus! If you have any questions, feel free to swing by and see Coach Sunabe.



Reminder to all who will need a physical for the 2024-2025 school year: Last day for athletic physicals will be held TODAY at 3:30 at the Field House. The cost is \$25 in cash. This one physical will cover you for all of your sports you are playing for the 2024-2025 school year. Home Campus is now open for the 2024-2025 school year. All athletes must complete your registration through Home Campus. If you have any questions on how to get cleared stop by the Athletics Office, Room 316, for more information. Make sure you are cleared for Summer practice.

Clubs & Activities

Hey Dons: The Chess Club will be having a meeting tomorrow in Room 610 at Lunch. We would love to see anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess.



Hey Freshmen: Need help studying for your finals? Link Crew is hosting our "Final Luau" exclusively for you on Tuesday, May 28th, in the Library after school from 3:30pm—5:30pm. Stop by to get some help studying for your finals and for a delicious snack too. Hope to see you there!

SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Thursday, May 23, 2024



Yearbook

DONS: If you still need to pick up your yearbook, please come and do so in Room 513 during Brunch. We are NOT OPEN DURING LUNCH TIME. So if you want your yearbook, please be prompt in coming right after second period to Room 513 with your student I.D. Thank you!



Seniors

Attention Seniors: The charge list has been posted in ASB. These do not include your current textbooks or Library books. Please clear the charges on the list as soon as possible. Don't forget all charges MUST be cleared by Friday, May 31st, to be able to participate in the Graduation ceremony. Remember to check the Senior Google Classroom for important Senior and Graduation news.



Faculty Section

Group A

has duty this week